FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE August 6, 2025

Village of Fundy Albert Welcomes New Chief Administrative Officer

Fundy Albert, NB - The Village of Fundy Albert is pleased to announce the hiring of Sean Wallace as its new Chief Administrative Officer (CAO), effective **August 11, 2025**. Council officially approved the appointment at its regular meeting held on **August 5, 2025**.

Sean brings extensive experience in municipal governance, economic development, and project management to the role. A proud New Brunswicker, Sean's career includes service in municipal and regional government, a decade in the Canadian military, and leadership in strategic initiatives that have delivered tangible results for communities. Known for his focus on accountability, transparency, and building strong relationships, Sean is committed to fostering collaboration between Council, staff, residents, and community partners.

Mayor Jim Campbell shared his enthusiasm for the appointment:

"Council is confident that Sean's expertise, leadership style, and dedication to community service will be a strong asset for Fundy Albert. His experience in managing complex projects and his ability to work collaboratively will serve our municipality well as we continue to grow and address both opportunities and challenges ahead."

Sean will officially take over the CAO role on **August 11, 2025.** He will begin meeting with staff, Council, and community stakeholders to learn more about the municipality's priorities and vision.

The Village of Fundy Albert looks forward to working with Sean in building a vibrant, sustainable future for all residents.

Media Contact:

Village of Fundy Albert 61 Academy Street, Hillsborough, NB Kim Beers, Acting CAO/Clerk

Phone: (506)734-3733

Email: clerk@fundyalbert.ca